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October 31, 2022

Dear Valued Client, 

We are pleased to announce that on October 31st, Laboratory Corporation of America Holdings (Labcorp) completed its 
acquisition of Accurate Diagnostic Labs. 

Labcorp is committed to continuing and building upon the level of quality and support that Accurate customers have come 
to expect. Labcorp appreciates the presence Accurate has in the community, as well as the commitment it has exhibited 
throughout a long history of serving its clients and patients. With one of the largest CLIA-certified laboratories in the country 
located in Raritan, N.J., Labcorp has been a trusted reference lab partner for Accurate for many years. As an ordering provider, 
you may have used Labcorp through this reference partnership already. And because of this long-standing relationship, 
Labcorp has built a seamless interface which will allow your practice to order and receive results through your pre-existing 
Accurate interface. When you are ready, Labcorp will thoughtfully transition your practice to a Labcorp direct interface at a 
convenient time.

Going forward, you will have access to a broad spectrum of services through Labcorp’s extensive test menu, along with an 
expanded patient service center (PSC) network for improved patient access and convenience. Additionally, Labcorp offers 
expanded health plan coverage, as well as a variety of electronic connectivity solutions to assist with test ordering and result 
delivery. You and your patients will also benefit from Labcorp’s participation in a broad range of national, regional and local 
managed care contracts, along with its preferred status with numerous insurance payers. Patients can also establish a free, 
secure online Labcorp Patient™ account where they can access test results, make appointments, and pay bills. 

As always, your physician practice, medical staff and patients remain our highest priorities. Labcorp and Accurate are working 
closely to make this transition as seamless as possible for you, the Accurate employees that service you, and your patients. 
Labcorp and Accurate representatives will be reaching out to you over the next several days, and are readily available to 
provide more information regarding the transition and to answer any questions you might have. We encourage you to request 
an office visit to in-service your practice. To request an office visit or if you have any questions, please reach out directly at 
ADLclientinquiry@labcorp.com or 1-800-438-0920 to set up a time. 

Rupen and Hina Patel have committed to provide every Accurate customer with a smooth transition to Labcorp, and they will 
be shoulder to shoulder with Bill Haas and the Labcorp teams to satisfy the service level needs of the devoted customers of 
Accurate. 

Welcome to Labcorp.

Sincerely,

Rupen and Hina Patel 
Founders and Owners  
Accurate Diagnostics Labs, Inc.

William (Bill) B. Haas
Senior Vice President
Labcorp’s Northeast Division


